Hello SU Families,
 
It’s been a fun and busy week around here!  We had picture day, a fire drill, and Student of the Month assemblies.  As your students to tell you all about it!
 
No School 10/9-10/11
There will be no school for students next Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. Staff members will be doing conferences and professional learning.
 
Conferences
We will have conferences on October 8 and 9.  You should have received a sign-up link from your child’s teacher.  If you already attended conferences on our MLL night, you do not need to attend again. 
 
Conference Snacks
Thank you to everyone that has dropped off snacks for conferences!  Please sign up if you are able to donate a snack item. This could include 12-packs of pop/sparkling water, individually packaged chips, granola bars, or popcorn, and candy or cookies. Snacks can be dropped off in the office any time between now and 10/8.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EAFAD2CA5F5C43-51805722-conference
 
Attendance                                                            
Our goal is 94%.  Every Day Matters!
· This week’s attendance rates (% of students that are HERE):
K-94%
1-93%
2-94%
3-92%
4-95%
5-94%
Congratulations
 to Ms. Clark’s 5th grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 98% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Oct 7 24 | South Union (nutrislice.com)
 
Important Dates
10/8 Conferences 3:00-7:00
10/9 Conferences 7:30-9:30
10/9-10/11 No School
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

